Parent Forum Meeting Remote Education and Blended Learning

Date 28.1.21
Attendees EC, HL
Focus of Key Points
Meeting
Whats going well?
Even better if?
How could we carry this approach to learning forward when we re-establish schools?
The subject matter for this meeting was decided during Autumn Term 2020 (before we knew
that we would be back in a National Lockdown at this time)
No Parents attended this meeting, this could be partly because in the last week we have
completed a parental survey in regards to Remote Learning and Blended Learning. This, on the
whole, had a very positive response regarding pitch, amount and engagement. In response to
the questionnaire, we have adjusted our remote offer by including

e 1:1 reading session with Year 1 Children weekly

e A greater emphasis on social sessions for mental wellbeing

e Purchasing the Oxford Owl Library subscription to enable all children to access a variety
of age appropriate books digitally.

e Continuing our staff CPD in regards to Seesaw to ensure a slick approach to all lessons
and the finer practicalities around live sessions — Muting, a fair approach, responses to
work set etc.

Next Meeting date 12™ March 2021

Focus of Next Meeting Extra-Curricular Provision (Clubs, Wrap, Holidays)




